OIC Rules Coordinator

From: drellison@alwayschiropractic.com
Sent: Thursday, August 7, 2025 7:11 PM

To: OIC Rules Coordinator

Subject: R2025-05 First Prepublication draft comment

External Email

Dear Office of the Insurance Commissioner,

I am writing to express my disagreement with insurance companies reducing their reimbursement for personal injury cases. Using an arbitrary amount for reimbursement is unfair and does not provide the coverage that people are paying for their personal injury claims. The patients will be deterred from getting the care they need, as they will have to pay towards their care.

Premiums are increasing and patients should be receiving the care they need and it should be reimbursed by their personal injury policy, without them having a balance to pay.

It is unfair to reduce reimbursement amounts. Both to the health care provider and to the patient. The only benefit is the insurance companies making more and more profit.

Please do not allow the reduction of claim reimbursement for personal injury claims.

Thank you for your help.

Dr. Katherine Ellison

Chiropractor
Always Chiropractic & Wellness, PLLC
1500 Fairview Avenue East, Suite 205
Seattle, WA 98102

Office (206) 325-9297 **Fax** (206) 325-9292

<u>drellison@alwayschiropractic.com</u> <u>www.alwayschiropractic.com</u>

Healing this generation and the next through wellness care, one person at a time.